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What:      Opening reception for a new exhibition, “Southwest Archaeology, The Ewing Site: An 

Unusually Rich and Surprising Place”  

When:     Monday, April 23, 2012 from 4:00 to 5:30 

Where:   First floor, Neff Hall, Wichita State University 

 

The Wichita State University Spring 2012 Museum Exhibition class will hold a reception for the 

open their new exhibition, “Southwest Archaeology, The Ewing Site: An Unusually Rich and 

Surprising Place” containing artifacts from the Ewing Site at the Lowell D. Holmes Museum of 

Anthropology, Neff Hall, on Monday, April 23, 2012 from 4:00 to 5:30.  The exhibition will 

display pottery, unique jewelry, and photographs describing the Mesa Verde inhabitants of the 

Ewing Archaeological Site from approximately AD 1050 to 1150.  It also describes the 

excavation process performed by Dr. Arthur Rohn and subsequent analysis by Wichita State 

University archaeologists and students. This site is located in the southwest corner of Colorado 

and reveals a lot of information about the prehistoric peoples of the American Southwest during 

a time of major transition. 

 Refreshments will be served.  The reception is free and open to the public 

 

The Lowell D. Holmes Museum of Anthropology is a teaching museum staffed by Wichita State 

University students.  This program gives potential museum professionals hands-on experience in 

the museum by gaining experience in collection management, curation, research, interpretation, 

exhibition design and installation.  The Holmes Museum houses a number of important 

collections representing cultures from across North America and around the world. 
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